Rob Norum

From: EDUC Correspondence EDUC:EX <EDUC.Correspondence@gov.bc.ca>

Sent: Wednesday, August 29, 2018 1:24 PM

To: Rob Norum

Subject: FW: Employer Health Tax - SD5 (sent to FIN and PSEC for a response- please have CWS
draft a response using 201374)

Attachments: 2018 07 25 Ltr EHT.pdf

Ref: 204440

Dear Mr. Norum:

Thank you for your letter dated July 25, 2018, addressed to the Honourable Rob Fleming, Minister of Education,
regarding the Employer Health Tax. | appreciate that you have taken the time to write. Your letter has been forwarded
to our office to respond on behalf of Minister Rob Fleming.

As an employer in the public sector, your letter has been sent to the Public Sector Employers' Council Secretariat (PSEC
Secretariat) for response. The PSEC Secretariat reports to the Minister of Finance as the central agency responsible for
the strategic coordination of labour relations, as well as the non-union compensation, and the related statutory and
non-statutory benefits for the broader public sector.

Again, thank you for taking the time to write.

Sincerely,

Rob Fleming

Minister

pc: PSEC@gov.bc.ca

From: Sandy Gronlund [mailto:Sandy.Gronlund@sd5.bc.ca)

Sent: Thursday, July 26, 2018 8:37 AM

To: Fleming.MLA, Rob <Rob.Fleming.MLA@leg.bc.ca>; James.MLA, Carole <Carole.James.MLA@leg.bc.ca>

Cc: Trustees.Staff <Trustees.Staff@sd5.bc.ca>; Lynn Hauptman <Lynn.Hauptman@sd5.bc.ca>

Subject: Employer Health Tax - SD5

Good Morning,

Please see the attached letter from Robert G. Norum, Secretary Treasurer School District No. 5 (Southeast Kootenay).
Thank you,

Enjoy your day,

Sandy Gronlund



